
 

 
Please support your St. Teresa's Council by purchasing fireworks on July 3rd & 

4th this year. We are at the HyVee Parking Lot at 50th and O Street.  This 

fundraiser helps us to support many different causes and events during the year.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also in need of volunteers for shifts on those two days. Contact any 

Knights of Columbus officer if you want to volunteer.  See the bulletin or St. 

Teresa website for contact information. 

Thanks for your support! 
 

 

 


